
2016-2017 Columbiette Officers

President  Pat Keegan                   862-268-4176   
Past Pres      Mary Ann Stanek           973-702-7610
Vice Pres.  Miriam Montagne           201-230-1373
Secretary  Maureen Fiore                973-579-5293
Fin. Sec.  Colleen Testa                 973-579-3452
Treasurer      Carol Strand                   973-300-1948
Sentinel   Amy Keegan                  973-919-6951

Auxiliary 7784 Council 7784
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  Knights of Columbus Officers

SK Thomas Sullivan - Grand Knight 
SK Thomas Hudak - Deputy Grand Knight 

Doug Modrow - Financial Secretary 
Carl Beaulieu - Chancellor 
 James W. Kelly - Treasurer 

 Gary Carlson - Recorder 
 SK James J. McDonald - Advocate 

 SK Robert Tiscornia - Warden 
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Patty Savacool- Newsletter Editor -  973-383-4560
 57 Ryerson Ave, Newton,NJ 07860   

 Dear Sister Columbiettes,
      We started off Saturday May 6th with singing for four 
different nursing homes. I believe the residents really enjoyed 
our singing and we had a good time as well as an awesome 
lunch together. On Sunday May 7th many of us gathered behind 
the church in Mary’s Garden and had a May crowning for our 
Blessed Mother.  On May 20th, we braved the rain and cold and 
ran the annual Flea Market. Even though the weather wasn’t 
perfect, it’s always fun getting together.
I can’t believe the Columbian year is coming to an end. I also 
can’t believe that I am coming to an end of being president. It 
has been an honor to be your President and work toward the 
goals of the auxiliary. As with anything, I couldn’t have been 
successful without the help of so many members. Thank you to 
everyone who helped run the many activities and fundraisers.
I’m looking forward to seeing everyone at the State Convention 
June 23-25 at the Embassy Suites in Piscataway.  It will be a fun 
weekend and we have a lot planned for the weekend. On 
Sunday the 25th, after the convention, some of us will be 
heading to Clifton and raising money for the wounded warriors. 
We will be pulling an army tank. I will be passing an envelope 
around at the June meeting for donations to sponsor us. So far 
I know that Vicki, Amy and myself will be participating. We 
would love to have more ladies join us. If you want to be part of 
the team, feel free to contact our State President Lisa Roberts.
I wish everyone much success in their new positions for the 
next Columbian year. I also look forward to all the new activities 
we will be doing. For the new members and any that are not 
currently involved in activities, feel free to volunteer to chair or 
co-chair an event.
At our June meeting, please remember to bring your back 
packs, toiletry bags and can tabs. Also, don’t forget to bring in 
goodies for our end of year social if your last name begins with 
M-Z. 

peppermintpattycake@centurylink.net

MICHE 
One bag, Endless 

possibilities 
Catherine Testa, 

 Miche Representative   
               973-670-1695               
                                                        

                                
 miche_chic@live.com

 

The Don Bosco Crier is published the last Wednesday of each month with 
the exception of  June, July and December.  Articles should be submitted to 
the Editor by the 20th of each month.   Every effort has been taken to ensure 
that information is accurate.

 Nicky T's
Hot Dogs,

Sandwiches, 
Pizza and More!
  (973) 300-4500 

callto:+1973-670-1695
mailto:miche_chic@live.com


 

  
  

  
  

 
 

       

     

 
 
 

      

Derya Demirtas
The soul of Jean Keegan

James Fagan (brother of Pat Keegan)
Jerry Woodring and Family

Susan Kadar
The Kerwick Family

   Nancy Bliesath (Daughter of Connie Pyne)
Roberta Treptau( sister of Connie Pyne)

Stephen Losey (Son of Pattie Losey)
Judy Moyer (Cousin of Pattie Losey) 

Louise and Geoff  Crann     
The soul of Rosemary Woodring  

Kathleen Restuccia(Sister Columbiette)
Jennifer DiNardo (Daughter  of

 Susan and Jim Bodnar)
The Veliz Family

 Mary Gregory  (Sister of Pat Fitzpatrick)
Dominick Restuccia  (Brother Knight)  (Brother Knight)
    Jason Palazzo (Grandson of  Margie 

Palazzo)
Kerri Knight (Daughter of  Pat Fitzpatrick)

 Amy Keegan 
Father Angelus 
Pat Fitzpatrick
 Mildred Bugge

Carol Strand
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Columbiettes Calendar of 
Events

 

 June

5th Auxiliary Meeting

State Convention June 23-25 
at the Embassy Suites in 

Piscataway.  

25th 
Tank Pull to benefit 
Wounded Warriors

 

 

 

 

 

 
 President's Message cont. 

I will also be passing around a sign-up sheet for 
the Knights of Columbus food booth at the fair. I 
need the names, phone numbers and emails of 
anyone who is willing to work this summer. This 
is our biggest fundraiser as the Knights give us 
a stipend for helping them. 
With this information, they can contact you with 
the training date for working. It is a lot of fun 
working together.
I’ll see everyone on June 5th.
May the Angels in heaven protect and guide us 
all. 
Pat Keegan

 

 

  

    
 

   

 Check out our websites  ---  

  kofc7784.orgkofc7784.org      
              donboscocolumbiettes.weebly.comdonboscocolumbiettes.weebly.com

  
www.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.comwww.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.com

 

 

http://kofc7784.org/
http://www.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.com/
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